To: Levitt, Howard[howard_levitt@nps.govl

From: Frank Dean

Sent: Tue 12/3/2013 8:02:41 AM

Importance: Normal

Subject: Re: Letter to Superintendent Dean re. Dog Management Rules
Received: Tue 12/3/2013 8:02:42 AM

Yep and they don't check first for our perspective.

On Dec 2, 2013, at 7:42 PM, "Levitt, Howard" <howard levitt@nps.gov> wrote:

Frank: Political Interference - the new park management paradigm. Here we go again. HL

---------- Forwarded message ----------

From: Edmonson, Robert <Robert. Edmonson(@mail. house.gov>

Date: Mon, Dec 2, 2013 at 5:33 PM

Subject: Letter to Superintendent Dean re. Dog Management Rules

To: "Frank Dean (frank dean@nps.gov)" <frank dean@nps.gov>, "Levitt, Howard
(howard_levitt@nps.gov)" <howard levitt@nps.gov>, Chris Powell <chris_powell@nps.gov>
Cc: "Bernal, Dan" <Dan.Bernal@mail house.gov>

Please find the attached letter from Leader Pelosi. A hard copy will be in tomorrow’s mail.

All the best,

Robert

Robert Edmonson

Chief of Staff]Congresswoman Nancy Pelosi

235 Cannon HOB [202-225-0100

GGNRA135941



Howard Levitt

Director of Communications and Partnerships
Golden Gate National Parks
howard_levitt@nps.gov

415-561-4730

<Frank Dean GGRNA Dog Rules 12.2.13.pdf>
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